
 

CELEBRATING 100 YEARS OF SERVICE 

YOU ARE INVITED 

TO THE 

CENTENNIAL ANNIVERSARY SYMPOSIUM AND 
CELEBRATION OF THE 

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 

"RECALLING THE PAST AND EXPLORING THE FUTURE" 
1913-2013 

FRIDAY, MARCH 15, 2013 

THE KELLOGG CONFERENCE CENTER 
AT GALLAUDET UNIVERSITY 

800 FLORIDA AVE. N.E. 
WASHINGTON, DC 20002 

8:00 AM TO 6:00 PM 

FREE PARKING OR SHUTTLE SERVICE FROM GALLAUDET METRO STATION – RED LINE 

PLEASE RSVP AND REGISTER (NO CHARGE) BY FRIDAY, MARCH 1, 2013 

Note: You should also have received an e-mailed invitation and registration form.  If it is not in your 
Inbox, check you junk mail.  You can also RSVP and register online through the Commission’s website at 
www.dcpsc.org or mail the attached registration form to the Commission located at 1333 H Street, N.W.  
Washington, D.C. 20005.  We must give the Kellogg Center an accurate count, so only registered guests 
will be able to attend. If you are unable to attend, you may be able to watch the event on your 
computer. Please check the Commission's website for a media streaming option in the coming weeks. 
For questions, please contact Aminta Daves on (202) 626-5139 or adaves@psc.dc.gov 

Public Service for a Century 
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